
“Upstream, Downstream….Clean, Clean, Clean”  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Join the Cannon River Watershed Partnership and the City of Faribault to 
raise awareness around stormwater pollution. Submit an original poster 
supporting the theme  ““Upstream, Downstream….Clean, Clean, Clean.” 
Students and teachers are encouraged to visit our website 
(www.CleanRiverPartners.org) to learn more about stormwater pollution 
and for poster ideas. 

Who Can Enter?  2nd - 5th grade students in Faribault 

When: Entries must be received by  

   4:00 pm Friday, Nov. 19, 2021 

How to enter? Drop off submissions to your teacher or if 

your teacher is not collecting them, mail them or bring  to: 
    
  Stormwater Poster Contest  
  c/o Mark DuChene 
   1200 Belview Trail 
  Faribault, MN 55021 

    

Requirements: 
 Poster size must be 8.5” x 11” and a 2-dimensional image. 
 Artwork must be original; must not violate U.S. copyright laws  
 Each poster must be clearly labeled on the back with the following information:   
      Student Name, Grade, Teacher’s Name, School Name, Teacher’s Email Address,  
       School Address, and School Phone Number. 
 Poster must represent the theme “Upstream, Downstream….Clean, Clean, Clean” by  
       including a brief message and/or picture that represents what children can do to  
       reduce stormwater pollution and keep our rivers and lakes clean. Image should be                                
       large enough to be easily seen and understood. Posters will be judged on originality,       
       artwork, and message delivery. 
 By submitting artwork, the artist grants CRWP and the City of Faribault  the permission 

to reproduce and display his/her artwork. Entries will not be returned. 

CONTEST RULES 

First place:  5 Daily Admission Tickets to the Faribault Aquatic Center 
Second place:  5 punch Open Gym Card 
Third place:  Faribault Park and Rec String Bag and T-shirt 

One Set of PRIZES FOR GRADES 2-3 AND One Set of PRIZES FOR Grades 4-5: 

Questions? Email Kevin Strauss at                       
kevin@CleanRiverPartners.org 

These activities are not sponsored by the Faribault School District. No District funds were used to print this newsletter.  


